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“Our Fingerprints don’t fade from the 
lives we touch” 

                      SHOUT OUTS:                                                                                         

Here is a shining example of perseverance, resiliency & Quality support in the Family Home Program! Shawn 

Masakeyash has always strived for academic success and has made big plans for his future- despite being told as a 

teenager that he would never achieve these goals because “you have a disability”. In June 2021 Shawn graduated, with 
honors, from his General Arts and Sciences program through Confederation College. In the fall he will be starting a Pre-

Health Sciences program through the college. Right now, Shawn is interested in pursuing a career as a lab technician and 

is feeling confident starting his second college program.  Good luck this fall Shawn! Kayla Brady is the new Family Home 

Program Supervisor – welcome to your new role Kayla!  
 

 

A huge shout out to all of our DSP’s, who provide Quality support each and every day! Your work 
Matters! 

 

 

 

 

QAM Compliance reminders:  
ISP 
BSP 

Hot water Temp checks 
Fire drills 

Meal Planning 
Bathing Protocols 

Medications 
COVID 19 
Finances    

 

I would be happy to answer any questions that you may have about Quality Assurance & Planning or include items of interest 

on these topics in this newsletter each month. Please reach out to me at 274-5556 ext #235 or @ jjewell@clfortfrances.com 


